Section 504 Form 11
Iredell-Statesville Schools
Discontinuation of Services Notification

[bookmark: _Hlk517772029]Today’s Date: ___________

Student: 		Student ID:  	

School: 		Date of Birth:  	

Grade: 		


Dear 	:
Parent or Guardian


Your child _____________________ has been receiving accommodations and/or modifications through a Section 504 Accommodation Plan.  The Section 504 eligibility team has met and determined that the Accommodation Plan is no longer needed, and services under Section 504 will be discontinued for the following reason:

· The student is no longer in need of an Accommodation Plan in order to maintain equal access to his/her educational environment, materials, or program.
· The student’s condition is currently in an inactive or remissive state, such that it is no longer limiting the student’s equal access to the educational environment, materials, or program.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Describe: 

· The student is receiving special education services under the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act.
· The student no longer has a qualifying disability under Section 504.

Your student may continue to qualify for protection under Section 504 and the Americans with Disabilities Act, but for the reason listed above, he/she will no longer have a Section 504 Accommodation Plan.  Should the student’s condition or needs change in the future, the team may elect to re-evaluate the student to determine whether he/she needs an Accommodation Plan.

A copy of Parental Rights Under Section 504 is enclosed.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact your school’s Section 504 Team Leader at: [phone number].
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